

Tyler Association of Legal Professionals

School Supply Drive

July 15, 2025 – August 14, 2025

It is that time of the year again! Time for our annual School Supply Drive. Please take advantage of this wonderful opportunity to give back to the children in our community who are in need to school supplies. I will be donating everything that we collect to the Salvation Army. We donated the school supplies for the last 2 years to the Salvation Army and they have been extremely grateful and overwhelmed with the generosity. Please bring donations of school supplies to the August 14, 2025 TAALP membership meeting at the Jalapeño Tree in Tyler, Texas or bring them to Hannah Hauch's office located downtown Tyler in the Regions Bank Building (address below). I will also be accepting cash, check or electronic payments with Zelle CashApp or Venmo. If donating electronically, please add "School Supply Drive" to your payment. With the monetary donations I will be shopping for the most needed school supplies for the children in our area.

Thank you so much for your generosity,

Hannah Hauch Wilson Elser 100 E. Ferguson. Suite 803

CashApp: \$HannahHauch7 Venmo: @hannahscirto Zelle: Hannah Scirto (903)360-6413